
Welcome to Middleton 

Please join Middleton School Principal, 

Paul Ruffino, on Tuesday, May 24 from 

6:00-7:00 P.M.; treats will be servedl 

All incoming Middleton School families 

are invited to the Middleton School 

Media Center to share your thoughts 

and ask questions about the transition 

from Kindergarten to First Grade. We 

hope you're able to join us. 

If you have any questions, please call 

(847) 673-1222 


